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Sent: Thursday, 16 February 2023 5:10 PM
To: Disability Transport
Subject: Webform submission from: 2022 Review of the Disability Standards for Accessible 

Public Transport 2002 [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Submitted on 16 February 2023 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Step 1: Your submission 

Remain Anonymous 
No 
 
Private Submission 
No 
 
Published name 
Aaron McMurray 
 
Short comment 
We live 100m from the 75 Tram stop near the corner of Burwood Hwy and Blackburn Road. We have been promised low floor trams. 
The stops have been modified - where are the correct low floor trams???? 

Step 2: Contact details 

First name 
Aaron 
 
Last name 
McMurray 
 
State 
VIC 
 

Email notification 
DisabilityTransport@infrastructure.gov.au 
 
Consultation name 
2022 Review of the Disability Standards for Accessible Public Transport 2002 

 


